

August 17, 2015

Ms. Tammy Musselwhite Audacious Divas 1160 1St St NE #1018 Washington DC 20002

Dear Ms. Musselwhite,

This September, for National Ovarian Cancer Awareness Month, ovarian cancer supporters came together to raise the national level of awareness of ovarian cancer. We asked our community to take one action each day to promote ovarian cancer awareness, with our "30 Days of Teal" participants' voices reaching Twitter, Capitol Hill and everywhere in between. In fact, our messages were shared close to one million times!

I hope you have heard the exciting news: in partnership with Stand Up To Cancer, Ovarian Cancer Research Fund and the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, we are launching a Dream Team dedicated to researching new treatments for ovarian cancer! We are all committed to working together and transforming the course of ovarian cancer.

Thank you for taking action by supporting the Ovarian Cancer National Alliance's programs for women facing this disease. We appreciate your generous donation of \$850, in honor of Cooking for a Cure, received September 30, 2014.

All the best.

Calaneet Balas

Chief Executive Officer

The Ovarian Cancer National Alliance is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. No goods or services were received in return for this gift.